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RE:  NJUNS Workshop Invitation 
 

CPS Energy is pleased to introduce the use of the NJUNS ticketing system that will be 
implemented as part of the CPS Energy Pole Attachment Standards effective August 1, 2016.  The 
use of the NJUNS ticketing system will allow the appropriate notification of transfers related to 
both Simple and Complex Transfers of Attaching Entities telecommunication attachments during 
the Make-Ready construction process.  For more information regarding the use of NJUNS and the 
Simple and Complex Transfers please refer to the Pole Attachment Standards available on our 
website at www.cpsenergy.com/poleattachments. 
 
CPS Energy invites you to a workshop to discuss the use of NJUNS ticketing system.  This 
workshop will be held at our EMC Training Auditorium (4514 Frank Bryant Lane, San Antonio 
TX 78219) on Thursday, July 21, 2016 starting at 10:00 A.M.  The meeting is expected to conclude 
at approximately 1:00 P.M.    
 
You may pre-register by email to cvalles-tova@cpsenergy.com.  In this email, please identify who 
will be attending and include job title, email and contact information for each attendee.  You may 
send information on all attendees in the same email.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at the workshop on July 21, 2016. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Brian D. Bartos, P.E. 
Manager 
EDS, Pole Attachment Services 


